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FREE Why Window-Eyes Workshop

GW Micro in partnership with the NEAT Center at Oak Hill cordially invite you to attend an informative “Why Window-Eyes” workshop.  Don’t miss this exciting opportunity to receive free hands-on training and learn why Window-Eyes is considered to be the most advanced and powerful screen reader in the world.   Attendees will also be exposed to the power and flexibility of Window-Eyes scripting and Window-Eyes apps.  In addition, we will also investigate the “return on screen reader investment” and compare the value you receive with Window-Eyes compared to other popular screen reading solutions.  A demonstration of other innovative GW Micro products will be offered during lunch.
When:  Thursday, June 6, 2013 from 9 AM to 4 PM
Address: 
The New England Assistive Technology Center at Oak Hill
33 Coventry Street 
Hartford, CT 06112
Workshop Agenda:
· Registration and Introductions (refreshments sponsored by NEAT Center)
· GW Micro History and Philosophy

· Window-Eyes Basic Skills 
· Window-Eyes Intermediate Skills
· Free Lunch (sponsored by GW Micro and the NEAT Center)

· Demo of Readit Wand and ReadEasy Move OCR solutions
· Browsing the web with Window-Eyes
· Window-Eyes Apps
· Competitive Advantages (licensing, activation, value, support, training)
Notes:  Computers will be provided for the workshop.  Please bring your favorite pair of headphones to use during the training. 

Please send an email to Marc Solomon (marc@gwmicro.com) with questions or to register for this unique opportunity.  Space is limited, so please register as soon as possible to secure your spot.  We hope to see you at the workshop! 
www.gwmicro.com
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